
 

 

 
 

Indian Public High School, RAK 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/083                                  October 20, 2015 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that IPHS Student Council is organising ‘Mahrajaan Al Al’aab’ 

(Festival of Games), on Sunday 25/10/2015 during regular School hours. 

 

 This activity is the first of such kind to come up. 

 

As it is on Sunday; students must come to school in white uniform only. 

 

  

 

 

 

Thanks.            Anubha Nijhawan 

          Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


